
State Ammunition Shipping Restrictions: 

• California: Ammo shipments must be sent to an FFL unless the recipient has an FFL03 
and a COE 

• Connecticut: FOID required for ammo purchases; no dropship ammo 
• Illinois: FOID card required for ammunition purchases 
• Massachusetts: State-issued ID and FOID are required for ammunition shipments 
• New Jersey: FOID and state ID required for ammo purchases; no dropship ammo 
• New York: Ammo shipments must be sent to an FFL, or the customer must provide a 

valid state-issued ID and can only ship to the address on that ID 
• Rhode Island: License required for purchase of ammunition; resident must be 21 years 

or older and possess a valid pistol or revolver safety certificate 
• Washington D.C.: No sales of ammo or projectiles (Federal District) 

We ship to all other states and there are no specific ammunition restrictions. 

Please note that restrictions in specific states are constantly changing and we will update as 
information is published and becomes available.  For the states listed above that currently 
have restrictions/requirements in place, please be aware that shipping may be delayed. 

 

 

 


